
 

 
 
 
The following is a Company Announcement issued by HUDSON MALTA P.L.C., a 
company registered under the laws of Malta with company registration number C 83425 
(hereinafter the ‘Company’), pursuant to the Listing Rules issued by the Listing 
Authority. 
 
 
Quote 
 

COVID-19 – Re-Opening of Retail Stores 
 
 
The Company makes reference to company announcement HDS33 issued on 15th March 2021 
in connection with the closure of its retail stores and confirms that, pursuant to the applicable 
Government announcements over recent days and the enactment of legal notices amending 
L.N. 90 of 2021 ordering the closure of non-essential retail outlets and outlets providing non-
essential services, the Hudson Group has re-opened its retail stores across Malta with effect 
from today, 26th April 2021.  
 
The Hudson Group’s retail outlets will be operating strictly in line with all directives issued by 
the Health and other competent authorities from time to time in the interest of ensuring the 
health and safety of its employees and customers alike. 
 
 
Unquote 
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Dr Luca Vella  
Company Secretary  
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